
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

 

LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 1836 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 04.05.2016 
 

CLOSING OF DARJEELING SILIGURI TOY TRAIN 

 

+1836. SHRI BHAIRON PRASAD MISHRA:  

 

 Will the Minister of RAILWAYS  be pleased to state: 

(a) whether the Toy train from Siliguri to Darjeeling, the centre of 

attraction for tourists, has been under suspension for a long 

time;  

 

(b) if so, the reasons  therefor; and  

 

(c) the time by which the train service is likely to be resumed? 

 

 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

 (SHRI MANOJ SINHA) 

 

 

 

(a):  Darjeeling Himalayan Railway (DHR) trains have been running 

regularly between Siliguri and Darjeeling since 2.12.2015.   

(b)&(c):  Do not arise. 

***** 
 


